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Stevens, Mike

From: Nathan Machiela <nmachiela@Barghausen.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Stevens, Mike
Cc: sidlitchfield@yahoo.com; Steve Tatro; Rick Henderson; Rick Simon (rpsimon60@gmail.com)
Subject: Sterling Heights Preliminary Plat (BCE#22937)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution before clicking links or opening attachments.  

Mike, this is a request for a continuance of the Preliminary Plat hearing for the Sterling Heights project. We would like an 
opportunity to work with WDFW prior to the hearing to resolve our differences and come to an agreement on critical 
areas and proper mitigation measures.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Nathan Machiela, P.E.| Senior Civil Project Manager 
Office: 425-251-6222 | Cell: 509-579-1887 
Barghausen Consulting Engineers, Inc. 
400 Columbia Point Drive, Suite 101-B 
Richland, WA  99352 
www.barghausen.com 
 


